
Notice 

30.08.2021 

 

4th Semester GE Internal Examination 

 

It is hereby notify to all 4th semester GE students that your chemistry internal examination will be 

held on 6th September 2021 at 11am. Question will be provided in respective what’s app group 

(https://chat.whatsapp.com/H2vClMCxHqz1IPUTxJa9LB ) of examination.   

https://chat.whatsapp.com/H2vClMCxHqz1IPUTxJa9LB

